
Hi, 
  
  
This email is for the Migration Amendment (Visa Capping) Bill 2010. I have been livig in 
Perth  Australia for about 4 years time. I applied for my permanent residency last year. I 
have been waiting patiently for my residency for a year now.  
 
I received an email from my agent which said that the goverment is going to pass a bill 
in parliament which may affect my application badly. I have spent lots and lots of time 
on my studies also lots of money as my tution fees and other expenses in order to get 
higher studies in Australia and to get a better career in Australia. And at the end If I 
hear this kind of news its a shock for me. 
 
I request you kindly that please do not play with our career as its very important for our 
life. If there is any rule and law, it should implement on new students but not the people 
who have already applied. This is really an unfair and unjustice decision from the 
government of Australia. I hope that you will take my complain seriously and you will 
consider that bill again. Thank you. 

 


